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February 2, 1958

Mr. Paul E. Trujillo 4,544 ©
Chairman
Green River GI Forum
p. 0. Box 379
Green River, Wyoming

Dear Mr. Trujillo:

I have been anticipating receipt of & letter from you regarding
the possibility of the Green River GI Forum hosting a joint GI Forum
meeting with delegations fram Colorado, Kansas and Utah.

Recently I received a letter fram Mr. Juan Solis, Executive Secretary
of innRas, in which he states that such a meeting is a cnt,nendable sugges-
tion. Colorado also favors the suggestion. Therefore, I will appreciate
your cammants and/or concurrence regarding same.

If this arrangement is favorable may I recommend that tentative dates
be set for not later than the end of March in order that there may be no
conflict with Queen Contests *na convention dates which keep the Forum,
busy April, May, June and July.

I feel that Wyoming and Utah stand to gain much from such a meeting
and I feel certain that the Green River Forum can do an excil lent job
of hosting this affair.

I will be glad to be the focal point for distributing the informa-
tion about this meeting; therefore, you may forward All information to
me and I will distribute it to Kansas, Colorado and Utah. May I hear
flrom you at the earliest possible date.

Sincerely,

M. C. GALVAN
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